
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Absentee voting in DeKalb County begins September 21, 2021 until November 
1st, 2021 for a November 2nd Special Election.  
Office hours are 8-4:30 Monday thru Friday. 
We will also be open 8-Noon on Saturday October 30th and Monday November 
1st 8-5. 
If you have questions please don’t hesitate to contact my office @816 449 5402 
extension 4.  
 
PLEASE NOTE THIS ELECTION ONLY PERTAINS TO THE CITY OF 
CAMERON AND THE CITY OF STEWARTSVILLE. 
 
 
Melissa Meek 
DeKalb County Clerk  


